CALHOUN COUNTY SCHOOL DISTRICT

Darryl Taylor, Jr.

Superintendent of Schools

20859 Central Ave. East, RM-G20 Blountstown, FL 32424 Phone: 850-674-5927 Fax: 850-674-5814

March 27, 2020

Dear Parents,

It is the goal of the Calhoun County School District to provide support for our students and families in all circumstances and especially in times of emergency. It is with this in mind that we will be resuming our meal distributions beginning Monday, March 30. Meal distributions will continue at the locations previously established and we will continue delivery until we are directed otherwise.

Parents can pick up educational packets, for all grade levels, at their child's school or at any of the schools in the county from 8:00a.m. until 3:00p.m. on Monday, March 30. Educational packets can also be picked up at meal distribution sites on Monday, March 30. Please contact your child's school or the district office if you need assistance in obtaining an educational packet. Parents please pace your expectations for your child. These packets are intended to last until April 16, which is the first day that we could potentially return to school according to the Florida Department of Education. Teachers will be in contact with families each week to touch base and answer any questions that might arise.

All elementary and middle school students with internet access should continue their individual pathways in iReady for both reading and math. Students should work 15 minutes per session, for a total of 45 minutes per subject each week.

Students who are enrolled in a virtual online program such as Edmentum or FLVS should continue to work with their teachers to complete their coursework.

School personnel at each school site will be available to take calls between the hours of 8:00 am and 3:00pm beginning Monday, March 30.

During this unprecedented time, we ask that everyone focus on maintaining best practice for personal hygiene by following all CDC guidelines. By working together, we will persevere as we face the daily challenges that Covid-19 presents.

Sincerely,

Darryl Taylor, Jr.